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Note from the President  
 
If you haven’t paid your annual subs, please do so ASAP in order to continue your membership seamlessly.  
Last date for payment is 30 August.    PLEASE NOTE – THIS WILL BE THE LAST NEWSLETTER YOU 

RECEIVE IF YOUR SUBS ARE NOT PAID BY 30 AUGUST. (Except for those over 70 years old). 

 
A BIG thanks goes out to Wade Hall from Ninness Funeral Home who has  

volunteered to take over the role from Melanie Federico and produce our  
monthly newsletter.  Wade went onto our website and saw the advert in our  

newsletter and has kindly offered his services.  He has started from this month.” 

 
In the meantime, I would like to take this opportunity on behalf of Club Garibaldi, 

to thank Melanie Federico who has done a FANTASTIC job over the last 9 years 
of producing our newsletter every month.  Mel, on a personal note, you have been 

extremely patient with me over the last 3.5 years, and I thank you for that, and 
have enjoyed working with you.   

 

The annual football match is fast approaching.  As you know this year it’s in  
Nelson.  If you want to come along and support our boys, please book your  

flights – Air NZ had some great airfares last week.  Also Jetstar come up with deals everyday – so keep your 
eye out for some cheap deals. 

 

Calling All Goalkeepers!!! 
 

Unfortunately, due to an injury, our star goal keeper Jacques cannot play in the upcoming football match in 
Nelson.  So we are on the lookout for a club member who is able to play Goalie for our team.  Any interest 

please contact David Da Vanzo urgently via the Club email.  The Club does subsidise a certain portion of this 
trip. 

 

Ciao for now, Linda 
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Sunday Afternoon Tea & Leonardo da Vinci Presentation – Sunday 9 September 

 
Please feel free to join us at Club Garibaldi on Sunday 9th September at 2.00pm. 

 
All welcome. Bring a friend. 

 

The afternoon will start with a 30-minute presentation on the theme of 
 

Touch the Mind of the Genius, Leonardo da Vinci 
 

by our Clubroom’s Manager, David Hyams. David was the Exhibition  
Co-ordinator for the NZ Academy of Fine Arts in 2009 for the Da Vinci 

Machines Exhibition. 

 
Afternoon tea or coffee and cakes will be provided (no charge) from 3.00pm  

to 4.00pm. At 3.30pm you will be entertained by a selection of videos from  
Variety Shows, involving Club Garibaldi members. Cash bar open until 4.30pm. 
 
 

Baby News 
 
Congratulations to Paul and Darlene Mollo who recently became parents to Amelia Rae Mollo.  Amelia is the 

third grandchild of Libby & Teresa Mollo of Island Bay. 
 
 

New Member 
 
The Club would like to welcome new member Damon Muollo.   We look forward to meeting you at the Club 
some stage soon Damon. 

 
 

Club Day Afternoon Tea & Shared Lunch – 5 August 
 
The shared lunch was enjoyed by those who attended.  I popped in for a coffee  

and delicious cake later in the afternoon.  It was a really nice to catch up with people  

I don’t see very often.  This event is a great idea and our thanks go out to David  
and his wife Christine who did a wonderful job of organizing the day. 
 
 

Annual Membership Subscriptions Now Due 

 
Subscriptions for the 2018/19 financial year are now due.  For a mere $50 per couple or $30 single what you 

get in return is pretty good.   
 

Our regular fixtures  each year are – Family picnic (and the Club provides all the meats, fruit and prizes for 
games), We celebrate Italian National Day with a wonderful evening of entertainment, formalities and supper;  

The Annual Football game and function  (with Club Italia, Nelson – and the Club subsidises the players when 

they go to Nelson;  our Children’s Xmas Party (where the Club provides lunch, a Show and Santa’s visit for the 
children), and Senior Citizens Xmas lunch (gratis for our over 65 year olds).  And every so often we throw in 

either a “Mother’s Day Luncheon” or New Year’s Eve party and other one-off events.  And this year we hope 
to host even more events. Also, we now have the option of the young children learning Italian.  That’s a very 

attractive deal for such a low membership fee.  

 
If you know someone who is not a member, has Italian lineage and would like to become a member, please 

get in touch with us via our email. 
   

 

 
 

 



 

Club Garibaldi Subscription Fees Due for year ended 30 June 2019: 

 
You are no longer required to fill in a form: 

 
Member and Spouse: $50 (per couple) 

 
Single (18 years and over): $30 

 
Full-time Student: $20 

 

Over 70 and a financial member for the past 5 years: Free 
 

New members joining after the age of 70 shall be required to pay subscription fees for FIVE consecutive years 
before obtaining this benefit. The no charge privilege does not apply to the spouse of a member over 70 who 
is not yet 70. 
 
Payment Methods: 
 
1. Directly into the Club Garibaldi bank Account at ANZ Account No. 06 0513 0005579 00. Include 

your name in the reference. Please inform the Secretary at clubgaribaldi1882@gmail.com only if 
your address details or email address have changed. 

 
2. Post a cheque to 118 Tory Street, Te Aro, Wellington 6011, made payable to Club Garibaldi and 

include your name and address. 
 
 

Aldo Cuccurullo Memorial Trophy Football Game: Saturday 3 November 2018 
(In Nelson) 
 
As you are well aware, this year the game will be in Nelson on Saturday 3 November.  It would be great to 

get a great group of supporters come down support Club Garibaldi’s team.  It’s a wonderful weekend away 

and Club Italia always put on a fantastic function.  Get your ferry ride or flight organised.   Jetstar and Air NZ 
have some great deals on at the moment.   
 

 
Dates for your Diary 

 
 
 
 

 

Sunday, 9 September  Leonardo da Vinci Presentation 

Afternoon Tea at Club at 2:00pm 

 

Saturday, 3 November   Aldo Cuccurullo Memorial Trophy Football Game (Nelson)  

 

 

 

 
 

 


